
How to Get on Give-Away List 
 
Fort Polk recently released a Finding of No Significant Impact for the Environmental Assessment 
for the Elimination of Trespass Horses on Fort Polk in which Fort Polk announced its decision to 
proceed with COA 7.  The second phase of COA 7 is the acceptance of horses by members of 
the general public who have requested to be placed on the list of interested persons 
maintained by Fort Polk. Any person or organization may request to be placed on this list.   
 
If you desire to be placed on the “give away list”, you may submit a request to be placed on the 
list to Fort Polk.  Requests to be placed on the list should be sent to 
usarmy.polk.imcom.mbx.pao-public-response@mail.mil. 


